
Association Missionary  

Association Mission Strategist Thoughts 

      
Just a few updates from the Savannah Baptist Association. Things 
are going very well. Ministry at the Savannah Baptist Center is 
picking up, ministering more and more to the community.  
Our Savannah Baptist Assembly is coming along. Our pool is 
completely redone and looking great.  
Both of our Disaster Relief Units were used in the last few months 
and are ready if needed.  
The BCM is winding down for the summer. Bro Marty 
Youngblood, our BCM Director, will be going back to the Pastor 
Wellness Ministry of the Georgia Baptist Mission Board. 
Please continue to pray about becoming involved with the different 
Ministries of the Savannah Baptist Association. One of the best 
ways of helping is to continue to pray for God’s will to be accom-
plished in our Association. Another way is to volunteer. We have  
plenty of opportunities for you to serve. 
As we celebrate the 4th of July, Independence Day, remember that 
the cost of our freedom was not cheap. Many sacrificed much for 
our Freedom. Also remember that our Freedom we have through 
Jesus Christ was not cheap. He gave the supreme sacrifice of  
himself so that humanity might be saved from their sins. 
 

Serving Him Together, 

Buddy Wasson 

Savannah Baptist Association Mission Strategist  

 revwasson@gmail.com  

 

 

 

 

   Marty’s Minutes  

  

 

Dear SBA Family,  

 

Thank you for your continued PRAYERS and financial support 

of your BCM ministries.  

The last month has been a month of great transition for me 

and my role with the Georgia Baptist Mission Board.  

I have been reassigned back to Pastor Wellness ministries, giv-

ing leadership across the state in “Conflict Management and 

Ministry support.” The good news is my family and I get to 

continue living in Savannah and will continue to supervise 

BCM ministries in Brunswick and Savannah.  

Our weekly BCM ministries on the GSU@Armstrong campus 

will be led by local volunteers during this transitional period.  

We need volunteers to help assist Daphne Youngblood with 

our weekly Wednesday lunch meetings. (If you’re interested 

and available, please contact me at 678-925-7677).  

Finally, please continue to pray for Daphne and our student 

BCM leadership team of, Lindsay, Danny, Sara Kate and Jason 

as we continue to, “Trust in The Lord” (Proverbs 3:5-6) as we 

begin preparing for fall semester later in July. 

 

Blessings, 

Marty Youngblood 

Regional Missionary and 

BCM Campus Minister for  

Savannah 

770-936-5243 (w) 

678-925-7677 (m) 

 

 

2 Corinthians 3:17 

Now the Lord is that Spirit: and where the Spirit of the Lord is, 

there is liberty.  

Assembly News     
  

 

Greetings from the Assembly, 

With the Summer heat comes busy schedules and the never-

ending mowing of the grass.  

There is nothing better than seeing the kids we host enjoying 

summer camp. Some will learn about our Lord and Savior for 

the first time, while others will build their faith, and others 

will become leaders. How exciting! Please join me in praying 

for all these wonderful kids and leaders and that the Spirit 

would continue to move.  

If you have not yet booked with us, no worries. There is still 

time and space. Please give me a call and let's talk. 

 

Dale Griner, Director 

Savannah Baptist Assembly 

Office: 912.772.3368 

Cell: 912.656.6570    www.SBAssembly.org 
 

Here is a look at the new Pool at the Baptist Assembly 

Come Join us at the Assembly!  

Make your reservations now. 

Savannah Baptist Center 

 

 

 

 

A mission team from First Baptist Church of Eastman GA served 

with us. Thank you! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Current Needs at the Savannah Baptist Center 

Casual Summer Clothing and Shoes 

Laundry Detergent, Deodorant 

Bottled Water, Peanut Butter & Pop Tarts 

Donations are accepted Mon-Thurs from 9:30-2:30 

704 Wheaton St, Savannah GA 

 

Mrs. Stephanie Carr, Director, SBC                                                           

www.savbaptistcenter.org 

Like us on            to see current needs and info!  

 

 

Job Opening: Woodlawn Baptist Church in Garden City GA.  

Iooking for a Part-Time Minister of Music. 
Please forward your resume to treasurer@woodlawnbaptist.church  

 

Job Opening:  Morningstar Baptist Church in  

Bloomingdale GA Is looking for a "Part-time Youth  

Minister."  Have inquires email to Brogrady@aol.com 

 

Job Opening: Facilities Supervisor position at Southside Baptist Church.  

It is a full-time position with benefits but can also be flexible for the right 

applicant if less than 40 hours is desirable. 

A job description can be provided if requested.  

Please forward any resumes or inquiries to  

info@oursbc.org  Or on our website oursbc.org 
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Happy Birthday To our Pastors   

& Spouses 

Mrs. Shannon Moore 7/5 

Mrs. Amber Duke 7/11 

Rev. Travis Cowart 7/15 

Mrs. Sheila Henley 7/18 

Rev. Buddy Wasson 7/20 

Mrs. Cindy Gentry 7/27 

Mrs. Martha Rodriguez 7/29 

 

Please let us know if your 

church has an upcoming event, 

announcement or job opening 

that you would like for us to 

post on our website! 

http://www.sbassembly.org/
mailto:Brogrady@aol.com?


Ministers Meetings  

Mondays at 11:00 am   

 

July 4th  

No meeting Closed 

 

July 11  

Lunch:  Ole Time’s Country Buffet  

   209 Stephenson Ave 

 

July 18 

Lunch: Carey Hilliard’s  8410 Waters Ave  

 

July 25 

Lunch:  Spanky’s  308 Mall Way  

 

 

Savannah Baptist Association Staff 
 

Rev. Buddy Wasson, Mission Strategist                                           Mrs. Stephanie Carr, Director, Baptist Center                                             
Mrs. Connie Martin, Financial Secretary                                         Rev. Marty Youngblood, Baptist Collegiate Ministries 
Mrs. Tewanna Wommack, Administrative Assistant /Treasurer                                     
                             

Savannah Baptist Association                     
704 Wheaton Street                                                
Savannah, GA 31401                                               
                                                                                        

 
 

RETURN SERVICE REQUESTED 
 

Phone: 912-232-1033 
E-mail: info@sbassociation.org 

Web: www.sbassociation.org 
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The Baptist Vision 

Calendar  
 

 

July 2022 

July 4, 2022 Office Closed (Independence Day) 

July 18, 2022 Baptist Center Trustee Meeting 1:30 

pm 

 

 

August 2022 

August 4. 2022 Volunteer Meeting 10:00 am 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

We are on Facebook! 
You can visit us at Savannah Baptist Association. If you cannot find us, email  
connie@sbassociation.org with your Facebook name: @SavAssociation . We will 
give you a “friend invite”. You can also send us pictures and announcements from your 
church and we will try to put them on our Facebook page. We would love to see pictures 
of VBS, musicals, ordinations, etc.       

All events are located on the Associational web site: 

www.sbassociation.org     

To unsubscribe from this newsletter please click on 

unsubscribe 
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All articles are due by noon on the 
25th of the month. Please mark your 

calendars. 

A S S O C I A T I O N  E V E N T S 

 

mailto:connie@sbassociation.org
mailto:info@sbassociation.org?subject=Unsubscribe%20to%20newsletter

